MAY BULLETIN

With about 118 days till footballs preseason starts, many of us are trying to figure out who will be our team of choice this year. Some are following prior home teams of where they've lived previously, some following individual players and scouting reports, we even have Mr. Smokey "That fire isn't my fault" Tollgaard who is making his choice via team mascot... I'm electing to go with the teams cheerleader squads!!! With the individual cheerleader team calenders coming out in September, there is plenty of time to put that thing called the internet to good use and start per-scanning possible choices for the upcoming season... Enough early editorial chit chat here is some upcoming events that may be of interest to you and your significant other. Every now and then Mercury aligns just right with Jupiter and ALL our meals being offered this month are HOMERUNS!!!!! We always have an exceptional menu offered for your dining enjoyment but this month is a real hum-dinger... Make sure you stop in and check it out while you are either serenading the crowd with a tune on Karaoke day or spinning on the dance floor to a band on Fridays.

The VFW and Legion Auxiliaries will be doing breakfast on Mothers Day May 14th at 9am in the main hall till 11:30am, see the bulletins that will be posted May 1st in the canteen for the menu items offered as well as the price, which we all know is unbelievable!!! Also in honor of Memorial Day on the 29th we will be offering our chili dog & baked beans menu from 3PM till 7PM, its the perfect day to wind down after what I am sure will be a fun week-end for all!!!!!

Keep your eyes peeled for details concerning our Flag Day Parade... fliers will be going up as the city releases information about car positions and times etc...

We are losing one of our most dedicated and beloved families to a Midwest move this month. Petee & Eva Moreno will be leaving and I can tell you like God knows it they will be sorely missed. They are always the first to volunteer or help out another member as well as do anything they could for the post, whether it is volunteering to cook tacos, hold an officer position or help people carry or do something when others would sit and watch. You are two truly stand up people that It was pleasure to know and even prouder to call my friends. Drive careful and always remember you have a home here with us. On May 20th at 5PM in the main hall we will be having a farewell get together so we can tip a glass and wish our friends well on the journey ahead of them as they start another exciting chapter in the book of Moreno.

Now as I slide my soapbox back into the closet till next month, don't forget to take your vitamins, say your prayers and I'll see you around the corner.

Lenny

(CALENDER ON THE OTHER SIDE)